
Dear Charlie and Tracey: 

I wanted to enter the following letter into public record that  I have already sent to each individual 

council member.   Thank you! 

 

 

Dear Council: 

I wrote a letter along with resident Kendra Culbertson a couple months ago to council expressing during 

the Districting process would you please make every attempt to keep the Cove neighborhood in just one 

district rather dividing it.    I once again want to ask you to please honor not only my wishes but the 

wishes of  so many in the Cove that feel the same.     I don't want to look across my street, Bel Air Dr. 

and see my neighbors, Barb  and Mike in a separate district.  Your job is to unify residents, not to divide 

them.  

  This whole argument of dual representation for a neighborhood is contrary to the whole spirit of why 

districts are formed.   Council should do what is right for every neighborhood in the city, as you already 

do, hence no need for two council members in one neighborhood. 

I realize not all neighborhoods can be kept whole but most can and please honor the wishes of those 

who want their neighborhood to remain in one district. 

 

I particularly like the Demographer's Orange map and also Planning Commissioner Hagedon's map. 

 

Sincerely, 

Randy Winbigler 

Cathedral City 

 


